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February 13, 2024


Greetings Brethren,

The 2024 Masonic Youth Leadership Camp is scheduled for the week of July 28 to August 2. The MYLC committee will begin to hold our 2024 camp planning meetings soon. We are hoping to have 40 campers again this year and want to thank each lodge for their continued support.

I cannot stress enough how profound of an impact this camp has on the lives of everyone involved. This is truly a wonderful event that can only be accomplished with your help. If you think you maybe able to help out in any way, during or leading up to the camp, we would be grateful for your assistance.

If you are interested in helping, we are in need of Presenters, Overnight Supervisors and we are always looking for potential camp counselors. As a Presenter, you or someone you know would be responsible to provide an estimated 45 minutes of education on a topic which relates to Leadership or life skills. We try to have an estimated 15 presenters each year.  Previous presentations have included financial well being, project management, life skills in the restaurant industry, public speaking skills, the list is extensive.

Please contact myself if you are interested in helping out with the camp this year.  You can also contact Lori at the Grand Lodge Office and leave your contact information with her.

We are attaching a copy of the 2024 Camp application.  

Fraternally,

RW Bro. Mike Keogan

Grand Junior Warden 2023-24

michael.keogan58@gmail.com
